
Labelling Clothes 

Can you please ensure all uniform and P.E. kit is labelled.   

The children will be participating in a number of PE activities  

during the next half term.  As these will not always be on their  

usual PE day may we request that PE kits are sent into school on 

a Monday and returned home on Friday. 

Class 2 &3 Tuesday and Thursday 

Class 4 Wednesday—Yr 3—Swimming Kit/Yr 4 PE kit 

  Monday— Yr 3 & Yr 4 P.E.Kit 

Class 5 Monday and Wednesday 

After School Clubs 

Clubs will run from WB: 19th September 2016— WB: 17th         

October 2016  (5 Weeks) 

Clubs finish at 4:30 (except homework finishes at 4:15) 

  
Day 

  
KS1 

  
KS2 

  

Monday NO CLUB NO CLUB 

Tuesday FOOTBALL  
DANCE - year 

3/4/5 
 

Wednesday   
FOOTBALL 

HOMEWORK 

Thursday FOREST CLUB NETBALL 
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Pupil Voice 

 

 

At their School Council meeting the KS2       

children expressed their wish to have a Christmas Production.  

We value the children’s  opinions and so would like to  

announce that we are having a KS2 Christmas Assembly on 
Friday 9th December at 2pm.  We look forward to welcoming 

you all then! 

 

We were  hoping that parents would be able to attend the 

school Christmas Carol Concert at the church but sadly the 

church is not big enough.  It holds 150 people but with 121 

children and staff there would be no room. 

 
Year 6 Transition visits 
 
Year 6  have been experiencing life at secondary school, with   
transition days at both Whitworth and FBEC. The children 
got the chance to create fireworks in Science lessons, im-
prove their basketball skills in PE and design and make a 
board game. 
The children had a fabulous time, learning new skills, mixing 
with children from other local primary schools as well as  
helping them to prepare for the next step in their education. 



Dates for the Diary 

Date Event 
Additional 
Info 

10.10.16 Scarecrow entries deadline  

17.10.16 Harvest– Food bank donations  

17.10.16 Parents Evening 3:30– 6:00 

19.10.16 Parents Evening 3:30– 6:00 

20.10.16 Halloween Film Club  

21.10.16 Reception class Stay and Play session 9:00– 10:30 

 

October Half Term   

(back to school– 31.10.16)  

25.11.16 Christmas Fair  

1.12.16 Rec, Y1 and Y2 at the pantomime am 

8.12.16 Rec, Y1 and Y2  Nativity 1:45pm 

9.12.16 Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 Christmas Assembly 2:00pm 

13.12.16 Rec, Y1 and Y2  Christmas Party 1:00– 3:00 

14.12.16 Whole school carol concert at the church 2:00pm 

14.12.16 Christmas Film Club  

15.12.16 Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 Christmas Party 1:00– 3:00 

16.12.16 Christmas jumper day  

Macmillan 

Thank you all so much for your support and generosity at the   

Macmillan event.  We were delighted to be able to send them 

£492.78 

No homework club on Wednesday 19th October due to Parent 

Meetings 

Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whole School –  97.5% 
Well done to Ms Peat’s class! 
 
Please see the Attendance Policy on the website for more information 

School car park 
Please remember the car park is for staff use only.  Parents/ carers 

are not permitted to drive in to drop children off or collect them from 

the car park for health and safety reasons. 

Scarecrows 
 

We’re looking forward to seeing your scarecrows 

next week.  Remember we need the actual      

scarecrow or a photograph by Monday 10th October 

ready for them to be judged on Wednesday 12th 

October. 

The Reception children have all enjoyed helping to 

make Harry O’Hay from the story of the Scarecrows 

wedding! 

Class  1 99.4% 

Class 2 90.5% 

Class 3 99.5% 

Class 4 98.5% 

Class 5 97.5% 

Open door  policy 

Please remember the school has an open door policy and is always 

happy to speak to parents and discuss any worries or concern you 

may have. 


